
 
 
 
To:  Santa Clara Family Health Plan Skilled Nursing Facility 

From:  Jennifer Clements, Interim Director of Provider Services  

Date:  September 24, 2014 

Subject: Affordable Care Act (ACA) Payments  

 

Dear Provider: 

Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) continues to process the ACA payment increases for 
eligible providers. This notice to advise providers that the next check run is scheduled for the 
end of October 2014. This check run will capture newly attested providers on the state database 
as of September 5, 2014 compared to June 4, 2014. It will be for activities in contract year 2013.  
SCFHP is not processing 2014 data at this time.   

If you are directly contracted with SCFHP, please call our Provide Services Department with any 
questions at 1-408-874-1788.  

If you are contracted with SCFHP through one of our contract provider groups, such as PMG, 
PAMF or Premier Care, please contact your provider group with any questions. 

 

Thank you. 
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